
 
 

 

June 17, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Due to new charges established by St Maarten Port Authority related to security 
screening of containers, please be advised of the following new Surcharge that will 
apply on all import and export containers: 

 

Effective July 19, 2020 

St Maarten Container Security Fee $50 per container any size 

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your sales or customer 
service representative. 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

